
 Dilworth News 
for the week of 

May 10, 2021 
 
 
FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION – go to dilworth.slcschools.org. 
   
Tues., May 18 . . .     6th grade Choir concert – 1:30 to 2:00 p.m. (parents only) 
       No Kindergarten classes 
Wed., May 19 . . .     Dragon Photo Contest deadline for entries 
Thurs., May 20 . . .     6th grade Band concert – 1:40 to 2:00 p.m. 
       No Kindergarten classes 
       ART NIGHT – 4:00 to 9:00 p.m. 
Tues., May 25 . . .     6th grade Orchestra concert – 1:40 to 2:00 p.m.  
Wed., May 26 . . .     last day of after-school program 
Thurs., May 27 . . .     5th grade field trip - 10:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 
       Kindergarten and 1st grade computer return 
Fri., May 28 . . .     6th grade/staff softball game – 1:30 p.m. 
       5th/6th grade computer return 
       Last day of pre-school 
Mon., May 31 . . .     NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day      
 
Principal’s Message 
Dilworth Family,  
     We have started our end of level testing and will complete it in the next two weeks. If your 
student will be missing any days that you know of, please communicate with their teacher to 
make sure there is a makeup time arranged. We need to meet the State’s 90% completion 
rate. Please help us in making sure students are well rested and ready to do their best on 
testing. It will also help if you talk with them about taking their time and doing their 
best. Testing is a reflection on them, their teacher, and Dilworth. We want to show how well we 
have all done this year.   
     Please be aware of what your student is wearing to school. It is warming up and there is a 
desire to wear fun summer clothes that may not meet our dress code:  
Remember no midriffs showing.  
Shorts and skirts should come down past the fingertips (mid-thigh)  
Nothing advertising alcohol, tobacco or violence.  
     If you have any questions, please call. Thanks for all you do to help our students stay 
focused on learning!  
Kind regards,     
Richard Squire, Principal      
Felicia Wood, Assistant Principal 
801-481-4806 
 



ART NIGHT and VIRTUAL FUNDRAISER 
Dilworth Elementary presents 
NIGHT AT THE MUSEUM, THURSDAY, MAY 20, 2021 4:00 to 9:00 pm  
     We look forward to bringing back Dilworth’s many beloved traditions as we continue to move 
forward in the year to come. After this challenging year, Dilworth would like to welcome you 
into the building on Thursday, May 20th between 4:00-9:00 pm to celebrate connection and 
creativity with your students! This special experience and opportunity to connect will include: 
 • Art Gallery- Your students will be sharing the colorful artwork they’ve been working on in the 
Art room since our return to the building 
 • Interactive Photo Opps- Charge up your camera/phones! Fun, (and totally Instagramable) 
interactive murals throughout the main hall and auditorium.  
• Street Artists- Students will be performing live and sharing a variety of creative talents.  
• Peer Leadership Project- Our incredible Peer Leadership students have been working hard to 
highlight the creativity of our students, and have organized a project and display of individual 
student works expressing the ways in which our students have remained connected over the last 
year.  
• Community Mural on the Playground- We will be coming together to create a community mural 
on our playground in memory of our beloved student, Keeyondra.  
     All of this will add up to a unique and special experience for your student and family to come 
out and connect with our incredible Dilworth community. Watch for more information and 
safety measures to come!  

➔ Our Virtual Fundraiser starts TODAY!  
     The Art & Music programs at Dilworth include Core Integration to support student learning 
in all subject areas. Students participate in weekly hands-on experiences and deepen their 
understanding of Math, Science and Reading while learning how to think creatively to solve 
problems. These Arts Integration programs have been proven to raise achievement & test 
scores, along with addressing the socioemotional needs of our students. The Dilworth PTA 
contributes $55 per student each year to provide weekly Art and Music classes for every 
student. These funds are supported by the generous donations raised at our annual Art Night 
from Dilworth families and community partners. While this year may look different, the value 
these programs bring to our students remains. Use your camera phone to scan the QR Code or 
Click on the link to DONATE NOW! 
https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=FCG7ZW2YADCP2 Thank you for continuing 
to support these important learning experiences and other special programs for your students 
at Dilworth! 
 
PTA NEWS 
Art Night 
“SAVE THE DATE – May 20!!! Dilworth’s Art Night is back!  
     It is happening a little later than usual - May 20 - and will be very different than other 
years due to Covid-19 health protocols. Families will be assigned a time slot to attend 
(somewhere in between 4 to 9 pm), since there can only be a certain amount of people in the 
building at one time. It will still be a lot of FUN with a lot of volunteer opportunities. We really 



need all students and families to attend this fundraising event as we haven’t 
done ANY fundraising since school was dismissed at the start of the pandemic last March. Our 
amazing programs at Dilworth are depending on us!  
Papa Murphy’s Fundraiser for Dilworth 
     Next Monday, May 17, Papa Murphy’s Take ‘N’ Bake Pizza, located at 2286 East 2100 
South, is generously donating a portion of their proceeds from orders placed that entire 
day (11 am-8 pm) to Dilworth! All customers need to do is mention that they are from 
Dilworth. It includes any Dilworth families’ friends and extended family, so ask your friends and 
family to order pizza that day and just say they are part of the Dilworth community.  
     Please plan on ordering some delicious pizza to take and bake at home next Monday and help 
support our wonderful school at the same time! 
Join PTA Board  
     Are you interested on becoming more involved with the PTA? We are starting to plan for the 
next school year. Please let President Abbie Carter-Smith know if you are interested! Everyone 
is welcome and appreciated! Email ajbcartersmith@yahoo.com or call/text Abbie @ 801-232-
3088 to get involved!  
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Week of May 10th:  
     Third Grade will be meeting all week with Mrs. Park in the Library. Mrs. Park will be working 
on the new website for the next two weeks and you will soon see a new LOOK to our school 
website!  
Weekly WED Library Lessons inside Canvas:  
“CAUGHT SOME DRAGONS READING” Photo Competition has BEGUN! What book will you be 
portraying in your picture? How will you dress up? Where will you take the picture? Will your 
face be up in the Library next year??? Join the fun. Due by May 19th! Mail in your portrait 
pictures to Rachelle.park@slcschools.org, and then visit the Library Gallery during the Art 
Night Gala to see all the pictures turned in for this competition!!!  
ALL Library Lessons are due by May 26th and have been ever since the third term began. Please 
be sure to check and make sure all assignments have been completed.  
K-3 Author Study – Steven Kellogg  
4th, 5th, 6th – Author Study – Christopher Paul Curtis and Kadir Nelson (All 4th, 5th, & 6th 
Slideshows, Graphic Organizers, and Rough Drafts should have been completed by now.)    
     ALL Library books are due by May 17th. Please look around for any library books at home or 
at school and return them by May 17th. 
 
COUNSELOR CORNER 
     Peer Leaders are hosting a "Staying Connected" art display that will be featured at our Art 
Night event on May 20th. We hope that all students will participate. Submissions are due to Mrs. 
E by Wednesday, May 12th, and can be dropped off at the front office or emailed to 
bethany.epstein@slcschools.org . We can't wait to see what students are able to come up with! 
Thank you!    
Bethany Epstein, LCSW - Dilworth Elementary Counselor   

mailto:bethany.epstein@slcschools.org


 


